
 

 
  
 

Residents are invited to come along to the  
 

Perry Barr 

Ward Meeting 
 

At 7pm on 

30 June 2016 

Perry Hall Methodist 

Church, Rocky Lane 

B42 1QF 
 
 
 

Main Items for discussion; 

The Environment & Flooding 

 
 
 
 
 

Please inform us if you have any access issues or special/particular requirements as soon 
as possible on the contact details below 

Contact: Kay Thomas, Community Governance Manager, Tel: 0121 675 5664   
E-mail: kay.thomas@birmingham.gov.uk  
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